
Crew expression 
of interest

be part of something Spectacular!
Do you want to work behind the scenes on one of Australia’s biggest professionally 
staged arena shows with some of the best in the industry?

We are seeking Victorian government school students who are interested in audio, 
lighting, film, photography or stage management for the 2018 Victorian State Schools 
Spectacular at Hisense Arena on Saturday 15 September 2018.

Participating students will take part in a structured program of workshops 
and rehearsals ahead of involvement in the production week at Hisense Arena. 
Participation is free!

To register your interest or find out more,  
visit www.cvent.com/d/0tqldw
Or contact the Performing Arts Unit, Department of Education and 
Training on (03) 9415 1700  or education.vic.gov.au/spectacular

	 facebook.com/performingartsunit 
	 vicschoolsspec

https://www.instagram.com/vicschoolsspec/
http://www.facebook.com/performingartsunit
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/spectacular
http://www.cvent.com/d/0tqldw



